




































OCC, Federal Reserve, FDIC, SEC and CFTC 
October 17, 2018 

We appreciate your consideration of our comments and suggestions on the Proposed Rule. 
We would be happy to provide any additional information or to discuss any of our comments and 
suggestions with the Agencies in more detail. 

cc: 

Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs 
U.S. Office of Management and Budget 
New Executive Office Building, Room 10235 
725 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20503 

Sincerely, 

~-
John F. W. Rogers 
The Goldman Sachs Group, Inc. 
Executive Vice President, Chief of Staff 
and Secretary to the Board 
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